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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Reopening businesses require Inspection 
and Health Certificate; Beauty Salons, 

Massage Therapists not yet cleared to open  
  

For immediate release 

  
(Kahnawake – 28, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2020) The 
Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force wishes to remind/advise 
all Kahnawà:ke businesses that are planning to reopen on 
Monday, June 1st or beyond that they must be inspected 
and possess a valid Health Certificate before conducting 
business on the Territory. 
  
The failure to follow this directive is a contravention of the 
Kahnawà:ke Emergency Preparedness Law. Inspections can 
be arranged by contacting the Task Force at 450-632-0635 
or by email at Covid19Inspections@mck.ca.  
  
Additionally, due to an editing error, Beauty Salons and 
Massage Therapists were inadvertently not included in the 
list of businesses that have not yet been approved to open 
on June 1st. For clarity, these must remain closed for the 
time being. The Task Force apologizes for the error. 
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